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Sent: Friday, 6 September 2019 4:34 PM

To: Committee, PJCIS (REPS)
Subject: facial recognition

Categories: -

Dear Australian Govt
| am opposed to facial recognition.

Australia’s leading privacy and civil liberties organisations condemned the decision, calling the facial recognition
database ‘unnecessary’ and ‘fundamentally incompatible with a free and open society.

Yours sincerely

Rebecca King





